
Dear Parents,

Tax Credit Scholarships:  The enrollment process is now underway for both Empower Illinois and Big Shoulders Tax
Credit Scholarships.  Please open the attachment to today’s email for information on applying for a Tax Credit
Scholarship for the 2021-2022 school year.  For more information on qualifying and applying, please
visit empowerillinois.org or bigshouldersfundsgo.org/apply. 
Uniforms:  Just a reminder that the uniform policy will be enforced when we return to in-person learning on Tuesday,
January 19th. Details were in last week's email.
Catholic Schools Week:  January 31 through February 6.  This year’s theme is We Are Called.  Students, parents,
educators and clergy all play a vital role in God’s plan. Catholic Schools Week and its various activities is a wonderful
reminder that each of us play a vital role in our school, church and community at large. We will be sending more
information in the time leading up to Catholic Schools Week.
Re-enrollment:  Information regarding re-enrollment and tuition rates for the 2021-2022 school year will be released
soon.
Year-end tax information:  Directions for printing a Payment Summary for 2020 from your FACTS account will be
included in next week’s mail.
St. Zachary School Safety Protocols:  We have remained open for in-person learning due, in large part, to a school-
wide commitment to adhering to our school safety protocols.  These measures remain in effect so that we may
continue in-person learning for the remainder of the school year.  Please review the reopening plans found on the
school website at saintzacharyschool.org.  Thank you for your continued cooperation and patience.
Parish Directory:  St. Zachary is creating a new photo directory.  Please see the flyer attached to this email as well as
sign up at saintzachary.org.  School families who sign up and have their photo taken will receive a NUT pass for each
student.

Thank you.
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